Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-Related
Deaths — December 2019

The Department of Health today published the fourth update on the ongoing
work to implement the recommendations of the Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-
Related deaths (IHRD).

Appointments of four councillors and
one non councillor to the Board of
Libraries NI

After an open competition the following four new councillor members have been
appointed to the board, for a term of appointment, from 1 November 2019 until
the date of the next local council elections:

Publication of “Quarterly Carers'’
Statistics for Northern Ireland (July
— September 2019)

The Department of Health (DoH) has today published “Quarterly Carers’
Statistics for Northern Ireland (July — September 2019)".

New Parole Commissioners for Northern
Ireland announced

The Department of Justice has appointed Paul Mageean as the new Chief
Commissioner of the Parole Commissioners for Northern Ireland.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/inquiry-hyponatraemia-related-deaths-december-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/inquiry-hyponatraemia-related-deaths-december-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/appointments-four-councillors-and-one-non-councillor-board-libraries-ni-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/appointments-four-councillors-and-one-non-councillor-board-libraries-ni-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/appointments-four-councillors-and-one-non-councillor-board-libraries-ni-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-quarterly-carers-statistics-northern-ireland-july-september-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-quarterly-carers-statistics-northern-ireland-july-september-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-quarterly-carers-statistics-northern-ireland-july-september-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/new-parole-commissioners-northern-ireland-announced-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/new-parole-commissioners-northern-ireland-announced-0

Extension of Chair Appointment for the
Board of Belfast Harbour Commissioners

The Department for Infrastructure has announced that the appointment term of
Dr David Dobbin, Chair of Belfast Harbour Commissioners has been extended.
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